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Road work on Imperial Avenue in El Centro 
 

El Centro, Ca. — February 12, 2024 — Road work will be conducted along Imperial Avenue between Scott 

Avenue and Pico Avenue, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., during the business week, starting today through February 26. 

Traffic will be reduced to one lane from each direction during these hours. Traffic Control is expected to be 

taken down at each workday's end. 

Please be cautious and follow all traffic control and detour signage. It is strongly recommended to use 

alternative routes. For any questions, please contact the City of El Centro Engineering Division at 760-337-

5182. We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience. Thank you. 
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